From: Eby, Laurie L.

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 8:44 AM

To: Varner, Ben; michael.r.lane@doc.illinois.gov; Michael.J.Stevens@illinois.gov
Cc: Long, Dan; Muschinske, Jim E.

Subject: TIME CHANGE - CGFA Hearing - Wed. 8/5/15

Please note the time of the COGFA meeting on August 5t has been changed to 9AM. The meeting will still be held in
Room A-1 of the Stratton Building.

From: Varner, Ben

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 9:30 AM

To: michael.r.lane@doc.illinois.gov; Michael.J.Stevens@illinois.gov
Cc: Long, Dan; Eby, Laurie L.; Muschinske, Jim E.

Subject: CGFA Hearing - Wed. 8/5/15

Good Morning Gentlemen,

We have scheduled a hearing at 10:30 am on Wednesday August 5 in Room A-1 of the Stratton Building to vote on the
proposed facility closures. We would request that both departments please have someone available at this hearing to
answer any potential last minute questions before the Commission votes.

Thanks,
Ben

Benjamin Varner

Sr. Analyst

Commission on Government Forecasting and Accountability
703 Stratton Office Building

Springfield, IL 62706

Phone: 217.785.3208

Fax: 217.782.3513

Email: benv@ilga.gov



